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OSH ALERT  2020-12 [19 May 2020] 
 

Things to Remember About “Reopening” Society  
 
For a number of reasons, it’s ultimately necessary that we get back to living our lives 
in a way that we were more accustomed to. Depending upon your location, that will 
likely be done in an incremental fashion. As we move on, it’s also very important to 
understand that we’re still not out of the Covid-19 woods as yet and that the virus is 
out there and can still be transmitted very easily from person to person. 
 
That’s why the ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee reminds all our constituents that 
the Covid-19 mitigation protocols already established by ILA & USMX and the basic 
precautions found below are all the more important to practice in our everyday 
activities on the job going forward during the transition to reopen society.   
 

                

                   
     
 Got a question about this particular subject? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 
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